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The relocation costs of the European Medicines Agency are part of the total costs to the Agency’s budget related to the United Kingdom’s withdrawal from the EU. These costs will be incurred during the years 2018 to 2020 and, at this time, can only be estimated by the Agency. The Commission has therefore sent to the European Medicines Agency the request of the Honourable Member on costs related to its move from London to Amsterdam. The Commission will transmit the reply as soon as it is available.




